

Ryecroft News



Friday 09 March

FIRE SAFETY TALK FOR YEAR 5

Earlier this week, our Year 5 class had a visit from the fire brigade.

The talk focused on how to escape from a burning building and calling for help.

Please have a chat with your child so they can work out escape routes from the family home.

each other.



ANTI-BULLYING WORKSHOPS

Our Year 4 took part in a half day workshop on Anti Bullying. The pupils learned to understand what it is, why it happens and, through role play, look at strategies to deal with it.

As a school, we are working hard to ensure our children are happy at school. Children learn best when they are thriving.

If your child is having friendship issues or think that they feel bullied, it is important that a senior leader knows about it so that we can resolve the problem.

Our senior leaders are around school, in yellow jackets at morning drop off and home time.

COLLABORATIVE LEARNING

Ryecroft are implementing some new exciting teaching strategies, along with other NET schools. The children will sit in small groups and solve problems together, learning to work as a team and support and teach

Research shows that these teaching methods promote self-esteem, independence and higher critical thinking. Parents will be invited in to see activities being taught during the summer term.

WORLD BOOK DAY

We are going to attempt to celebrate WBD on Thursday 29 March.

Our staff members were stuck in traffic, dressed as book characters yesterday and I am sure the general public found it amusing.

We will have some prizes to win and books to sell.

Each child will get a £1 book voucher.

Golden Rules Certificates

RLT Finley Sutcliffe RJC Kane Kenway

1VM Zandisile Moyo 1SB John-joe Lowther

2SK Ellie-Mae Rhodes 2CM Honore Siyom

3EH Olivia Best 3RE Alissa Jackson

4NS Shane Sutcliffe

5JS Sam Smith

6AH Ashleigh Metapo

Attendance winners this week are: KS1 - 2SK 88.27%, KS2 - 3LF 92.98%, EYFS & Foxes A.M. 91.23%

The current leaders for the attendance prize are 3RE